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NEVADA STATE CONTRACTORS BOARD REMEMBERS SERVICE OF 
FORMER MEMBER DENNIS JOHNSON FOLLOWING NEWS OF HIS PASSING 

 

LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – On October 10, 2025, former Nevada State Contractors Board member 

Dennis Kline Johnson passed away peacefully in the comfort of his home surrounded by family at the age 

of 83. Johnson served a total of 14 years on the Board following appointments by three separate governors 

and was elected chair twice during his tenure. 

 

“Although Dennis served before my time at the Board, his contributions to the construction industry and 

commitment to fulfilling his responsibilities as a board member are still remembered by those who served 

and worked alongside him,” expressed NSCB Executive Officer David Behar. “We appreciate his 

contributions to the construction industry and know his legacy will be remembered for years to come.” 

 

Johnson graduated from the University of Nevada, where he earned dual degrees in economics and real 

estate. Born and raised in Fernley, Nevada, Johnson spent his entire life contributing to the state’s growth 

as a builder and developer for nearly 60 years. He owned three contracting and development companies 

and built or developed more than 60 large-scale projects and housing divisions.  

 

He was named a Life Director of the National Association of Home Builders in 1991 in recognition of his 

many years of service and later inducted into the Northern Nevada Home Builders Association Builder Hall 

of Fame in 2005. 

# # # 

The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by 
Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety 
and welfare of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit 
www.nscb.nv.gov.  

 
Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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